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St. Elizabeth’s and Purdue University Employee Honored
Indianapolis, IN (10-5-12) ---- St. Elizabeth’s Orthopedics Center Staff Physical Therapist and Purdue University Lecturer, Craig Voll has been chosen as the 2012 Joe A. Harvey Distinguished Service Award winner by the Indiana Athletic Trainer’s Association (IATA).  He will be presented with his award during the Annual IATA Honors and Awards Banquet in Indianapolis on Saturday, October 27th, 2012.

The Joe A. Harvey award recognizes an individual who has made special contributions to the IATA and the field of sports medicine, and has been an advocate of the athletic training profession. Voll currently serves as a staff physical therapist and outreach athletic trainer for Franciscan Alliance St. Elizabeth’s Health as well as teaching at Purdue University. He was an assistant athletic trainer at Purdue University from 1999-to-2010, and in 2006 was elected president of the IATA, serving a six-year term as president elect, president and past president. He has also served as GLATA Memorial Resolutions Committee representative and has been recently elected as GLATA president and will start his term in 2014.

Current IATA president Scott Lawrance said, “I’m not sure when Craig developed his internal sense of service to the profession: I suspect this has always been there. He demonstrated his skill as a leader on multiple occasions and under his leadership the IATA accomplished many strategic goals including, but not limited to: initiation of legislation to bring about athletic trainer reimbursement, created two scholarships for high school students pursuing athletic training education, and involvement in the IATA association increased.”
####
About the IATA: The Indiana Athletic Trainers' Association is committed to the provision of quality healthcare for the physically active individual and strives to advance the athletic training profession.  For more information please visit www.iata-usa.org 
